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St Joseph, Pray for Us 

January 7, 2024                                                
THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD  

 

 

Weekday Masses:  Monday - Saturday:  9:00am                                     
Sunday Masses:  Saturday (anticipated): 5:00pm  
Sunday Masses:  9:00am  &  11:00am  
Confessions:  Saturday: 9:30 to 10:00am; 4:15 to 4:45pm 

CWL GENERAL MEETING:  Monday, January 8 at 7:00pm 
in the foyer of church.  All ladies welcome. 
If you know of anyone who is home-bound, not able to get 
to Mass, and would like to receive Holy Communion, 
please contact the office with their name and phone no. 
Blessed Eucharist:                                                                
Come join us for an hour of songs, giving thanks, praise and 
worship to Jesus in the Tabernacle on Sunday, January 21st 
from 2:00pm to 3:00pm. 
 

STEUBENVILLE C O N F E R E N C E S   Catholic 
Conferences to bring high-schoolers into a life-

changing encounter with Jesus.  Information 
meeting 7pm Friday, January 19 for youth & 
parent(s) in grades 8-12 interested in 

attending the Steubenville Youth Conference in Spokane 
July 2024.  As time is of the essence, attendance at  this 
meeting is necessary for anyone wishing to travel to           
Spokane. St. Luke   Parish Family Centre, 20285 Dewdney 
Trunk Road, Maple Ridge. 
 

Prison Ministry:  Bob Buckham, the Coordinator for volun-
teers for the Archdiocese of Vancouver sends the following 
message:  “We are in great need of prison ministry volunteers 
at the men's prison in Mission.  To have a chance to live out the 
Gospel, please contact Angela Veters aveters@rcav.org or 
778.982.1353.” 

Thanks:  We just wanted to send you a quick note say a HUGE 
THANK YOU for all your support.  The diapers, wipes and other 
baby supplies make a big difference to women in our communi-
ty.  Thank you again and may God's richest blessings be on you 
in 2024!                                                   The Hope for Women Team 

 

Can you Help?  Fr. Craig and Fr. John received some tulip 
bulbs but they still need to be put into the ground.  If you can 
help planting the bulbs, you can pick them up from the office. 
 

Want to Grow in Your Spiritual Life:  Fr. John O'Brien's sim-
ple recommendations in this free workshop will help to build 
good habits.  Set up for long-term spiritual resiliency on Thurs-
day, January 11 at 12pm via Zoom.  Learn more and register at 
beholdvancouver.org/events 

Mass Intentions                                                     
Mon.   Jan.  8   Johan Wouterloot +                                                                
Tues.   Jan.   9    Jacinto Narciso +                                                          
Wed.   Jan.    10   Judi Holt  b/d                                             
Thurs.  Jan.    11   Adrice Reid                                                               
Fri.      Jan.     12   Lawrence Zender +                                                            
Sat.     Jan.    13    Joe & Maria Avila +                       
SUNDAY, JANUARY 14TH, 2024                               
SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                          
Sat.  Jan.  13   5:00pm   Pastor's Intention                                              
Sun.  Jan.  14     9:00am   Parishioners                          
Sun.    Jan.  14   11:00am   Pope Francis 

Please Pray for our Parishioners who have 
Health Challenges: Aldora Bettencourt, Margaret 
Boe, Bob Curley, Kathleen Ethier, Eugene Fil-
iatrault, Paola Giacometti, Dustin Hiles, Ken Hodge, 
Lilia Huff, Mabsie Merz, Patricia Pet ers, Eileen Rob-
erts, Daniel Straker, Cheri Turcott, Zachary Restiaux 
and Eileen Webster. 

2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time                                       
Lectors                                                                        
Date:                                                                            
Jan. 13  5:00pm  Maria Hedderson                     
Jan. 14    9:00am  Rina Lomague, Bertie Mathis     
Jan. 14  11:00am  Felistas Gariwa, Danai Gariwa 

Stewardship Reflection:     
… they knelt down and paid him homage.  Then, 
opening their treasure chests, they offered him gifts 
of gold, frankincense, and myrrh.  (Matthew 2:11)   

Notice the order of events in the Magi's visit.  First, 
they knelt before Jesus and prayed to Him.  Then 
they presented Him with their gifts.  We, too, must 
take time to pray before we present our gifts to the 
Lord.  We never know what God may be asking us 
to share!                 Copyright@2024 Archdiocese of St. Louis 


